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November 28, 2007 
 
The Far Northwest Coalition (FNWC) met for its regularly scheduled 
meeting at St. Andrews Church. Members present of the FNWC Board 
were John Best, Joe Macomber, Mike Brown, Kelly Thompson and John 
Murley. 
 
Rob Meyer made a presentation to the FNWC concerning a 
condominium development on both sides of Skyline Drive (7331 
Skyline).  Zoning requires that each unit have two parking spaces.  The 
developer requested that we support a variance so that the space 
immediately in front of each unit’s garage can be counted as one of the 
two required spaces.  The development will have 78 units, in short they 
want to eliminate 78 spaces to limit pavement and increase green space 
in the development.  
 
After additional internal discussion, Mike Brown motioned and Joe 
Macomber seconded to support the parking zoning variance to allow the 
spaces in front of the unit‘s garages to be counted as one towards the 
two space requirement per unit.  The motion was unanimously 
approved.   
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